
 
Ref: VU/Notice/2020-21/12                        Date: 22 February 2021  

 

NOTICE 
 

All the faculty members and staff of Vishwakarma University, Pune are hereby informed that, as 

per the directives from the Government of Maharashtra in notification no. 

  .  ./आ.  ./    /१७६/२०२१ dated 21-02-2021 issued in view of surging cases of COVID-19 

across Pune district, the offline academic activities on campus (those resumed from 15-02-2021 

according to Government of Maharashtra notification dated 03-02-2021) are withheld from 22 

February to 28 February 2021. However, online academic activities using Vishwakarma Online 

Learning Platform (VOLP) are being continued without any hindrance and disruption. 

University administration is relentlessly working to protect the interest of all the students, faculty 

members and staff by following the respective regulatory norms.  

Vishwakarma University, Pune upholds due importance to the safety, hygiene, health, and welfare of 

its students, faculty members and staff. As always Vishwakarma University campus will be a safe 

campus to work. 

As per instructions, the employee/s may be called to University Campus for any urgent official work. 

 

 

            Sd/-  

          Registrar    

    Vishwakarma University, Pune 

 

CC: VP Office, VC Office, Officers of University, All Deans, All HODs, Accounts 

  


